Special Meeting Minutes
December 31, 2018

The City of Audubon Park held a special meeting to swear in the new Mayor and Council for the next
term, and to promote Officer Scott Barto to Sergeant.

Call to Order
Mayor Crawford called the meeting to order at 12.00 PM.

Mayor Crawford administered the oath of office to Tony Williams as the incoming Mayor, and to
members of the next Council.

Mayor Crawford administered the oath of office to Officer Scott Barto as a sergeant of the police
department, and participated in his promotion ceremony.

The Mayor asked for a motion to adjourn. Darrell Shelton made a motion to adjourn. Brittney Gorter
seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 12:25 PM.

The next scheduled meeting is January 22, 2019.
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